Call for WLF Board Nominations

The WLF Nominating Committee is collecting nominations for six (6) open board positions.
Beginning in 2020 the WLF began transitioning to 3-year terms. The board position terms have
been staggered so that in 2022 all position terms will be full 3 years terms.

Two (2) of the newly elected positions will serve a one-year term expiring on August 31, 2022.
Four (4) of the newly elected positions will serve a three-term expiring on August 31, 2024.

Nominations are not for specific officer positions and director roles. Nominations are for a board
position. The following officer positions and director roles are to be placed or elected by the
newly elected and current board members upon the beginning of the new board year (October 1,
2021).

. President

. Vice President

. Secretary

. Girls’ Director

. Officials Director
. Events Director

Board position descriptions click HERE.

In 2021 the WLF began the transition process to the USA Lacrosse Chapter Bylaws as required
and approved by USA Lacrosse. The WLF has established a nominating committee comprised
of current WLF Board Members to nominate individuals to the outgoing WLF Board of
Directors for election to be held on September 28, 2021. Those candidates are nominated as
individuals and not nominated or elected to specific positions on the board. Once the new board
year starts, the newly elected and current members of the board are then placed or elected to
roles & officers of the Board.

Anyone can be nominated for consideration by any Wisconsin based USA Lacrosse member,
including themselves.

Nominations will be open through September 15, 2021.
Please submit nominations using the Nomination Form HERE.

Please contact Carla Miller at carla.miller@wisconsinlacrosse.com should you need assistance
with the nomination form.

WLF Nominating Committee:

Carla Miller, Treasurer

Dave Diehl, Coaches Director
Eric Marsh, Boys Director
Randy Kohn, Officials Director


https://wisconsinlacrosse.com/wlf-board-positions-2/
https://forms.gle/Z35zTQFDftRFgV4GA
mailto:carla.miller@wisconsinlacrosse.com

